
From:	Brenda	Torney		
Sent:	Monday,	November	13,	2017	1:47	PM		
To:	Faculty		
Subject:	TLC	news	
	
Dear	Colleagues,		

Accepting	a	music	video	for	credit	is	a	new	approach	to	help	students	remember	
what	you	teach.		

Check	this	one	out	–	a	rap	video	about	cell	biology:	
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_x2RksGrzyE&feature=youtu.be	

And	here’s	a	song	about	food	safety	prepared	for	graduate	students:	
http://foodsafe.ucdavis.edu/html/audio/beware_la_vaca_loca.html	

Give	it	a	go!	

Below	are	dates	of	upcoming	TLC	events:	

-	TLC	Lunch,	Tues.	14	November,	12:15-1:15,	in	LTM-204	–	Bring	your	lunch.	
We’ll	watch	and	discuss	a	video	of	Harvard	Professor	of	Physics,	Eric	Mazur,	
who	shares	his	experience	lecturing	at	Harvard	and	the	changes	he’s	made	to	
his	teaching	along	the	way.	

-	Creating	digital	mapping	projects	with	your	students,	Mellon	Pedagogical	
Seminar,	Wed.	15	November,	5-6:30,	in	C-104		–	Wine	and	cheese	will	be	served.	

Facilitated	by	Russell	Williams,	in	collaboration	with	Waddick	Doyle,	Elizabeth	
Kinne,	Rebekah	Rast,	Robbie	Robinson,	Steven	Sawyer	and	David	Tresilian,	
this	session	will	build	on	the	seminars	given	by	Digital	Humanities	expert	
David	Wrisley	at	AUP	in	March	this	year.	Colleagues	will	share	interactive	
mapping	projects	they’ve	developed	with	their	students,	discuss	best	practice	
and	consider	practical	hints	and	tips	for	launching,	engaging	and	rewarding	
mapping	projects	in	and	around	the	classroom.	

-	Final	TLC	lunch	date	this	semester:	Tuesday,	28	Nov.,	12:15-1:15,	room	TBA	

Have	a	good	week!	
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